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Business meeting came to order at 8:45am.

Old Business
There was a motion to approve the minutes from the 2005 meeting by Dick Quaas, seconded by Charley Gaskins.  The minutes were approved unanimously.
There was no other old business.

New Business

Dan Schaefer, administrator, discussed the reapplication of the committee.
· Dan recognized John Evans for his work on the reapplication

· It was noted that the outreach educational impact of NCERA 199 was exceptional

· The committee is having some difficulty with Objective 2 which deals with the research component of the committee.  The challenge is to demonstrate collaboration in research; to address this, members need to identify and highlight collaborative papers to the secretary.
Juan Sanchez gave a presentation on multibreed random regression genetic evaluation.

It was moved by Janice Rumph and seconded by Lauren Hyde that Brent Woodward be approved to become a new member of the NCERA 199 committee.  The vote was unanimous.

The Chair for the 2007 meeting will be Janice Rumph from Montana State and the secretary will be Jenny Minick from Kansas State.  The location of the 2007 meeting will be Bozeman, Montana.  Janice Rumph will provide details as they are available.

Adjournment was moved by Janice Rumph and seconded by Lauren Hyde.  The vote to adjourn was unanimous and the business meeting adjourned at 9:30am.
